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SEATTLE, Feb. 25, 2009 -- The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] wishes to extend its profound condolences to the
families and friends of those who perished in the crash of Turkish Airlines Flight 1951 in Amsterdam, as well as
its wishes for the recovery of those injured. Boeing is sending a team to provide technical support to the Dutch
Safety Board to assist in the agency's investigation of the accident at the invitation of the Dutch authorities.

HHEH

Contact:

Jim Proulx
Boeing Commercial Airplanes
+1 206-850-2102




